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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
TOWN OF NATICK SELECT BOARD

GRANT OF LOCATION — WEST CENTRAL STREET

LOCATED AT

Town Hall
13 East Central Street
Natick, Massachusetts

01760

In conformity with the requirements of Section 70, Chapter 164 of the General Laws, notice is
hereby provided that the Select Board of Natick will conduct a public hearing on Wednesday,
March 22, 2023, at 6:40PM, at the request of NSTAR Electric Company d/b/a Eversource
Energy for obtaining a Grant of Location to install one (1) stub pole #196/115S, West Central
Street, Natick, to provide support to existing pole #196/115 due to construction for Solar Array

located at 235 West Central St. Plans are on file in the Town Administrator’s Office.

The hearing will be held both in-person and remotely. Anyone wishing to be heard in this matter
can participate in-person or in the virtual meeting being held through Zoom. Login instructions
will be published on the March 22, 2023, Select Board agenda.
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